
  

Greetings, 
 

What's Coming Up in August at Westminster? Look for a full newsletter later in the month, but for 
today, we just want to be sure these important dates and events are on your calendars! All are invited 
to join us!  

 

  

  

Tuesday, August 7, 5:30 pm - 7:30 pm - National Night 
Out. Westminster will be the host to a neighborhood gathering on the 
front lawn! There will be a bouncy houses, balloons, face painting, 
games and food!   

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Wednesday, August 15, 6:00 pm - Summer Cabaret. Join us for this 
new event featuring the talents of YOU, members of Westminster. If 
you would like to share a talent … it can be anything from juggling to 
singing to dancing etc., contact Patrick Marchant at 234-
5501. Otherwise, we would love for you to come enjoy the talents 
shared in our beautiful Sanctuary!  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Sunday, August 19 - Backpack Blessing.  
During each service all children in Preschool, Kindergarten and 
Elementary School are invited to bring their backpacks to be 
blessed. Teachers and other adults who work in the schools are 
also welcome to bring their bags up. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Friday, August 24, 7:00 pm - 9:00 pm - 50th Anniversary Celebration 
of Youth Dances! Did you attend the junior high dances at Westminster 
any time before 2012? If so, we'd love for you to come celebrate with 
us! Cost is $5 per person. Music from all decades will be played. Come 
dressed in attire from YOUR time of enjoying the junior high dances here. 
Snacks and drinks will be provided. Please spread the word!  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



Sunday, August 26 - Honoring Scott Cose! - Join us as we recognize and 
thank Scott Cose for his 10 years of dedicated and devoted service to 
Westminster and our youth. We will honor him at the 9:00 am worship service 
with a reception to follow in the new Welcome Center at 10:00 am.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Wednesday, August 29 - Discovery Night Launch Party!  Stay 
tuned for all the details as we kick off an exciting new year!  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

A Special Note: Happy Anniversary. Westminster members are invited to an Open House to 
celebrate Bob and Mary Jane Shafer’s 65th wedding anniversary. It will be held Saturday, August 11 at 
the Cove Lounge (door C) 3720 Village Place from 2:00-4:00 pm.  

 

 

  

  

Visit us online at wpcw.org  
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